
 
 

11th July 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Non Uniform Days 

On Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd July the children may wear their own sensible non-

uniform clothes so that if you wish to wash their uniform and possibly donate any good 

quality uniform back to the school that you no longer require this gives you time to do so. 

 

We do, however, ask that the clothes they wear are suitable for the school day, they do not 

wear clothing displaying logos or pictures related to video games or films age related 12 or 

above and that shoes are safe for use in the playground.  In the interests of safety jewellery is 

not permitted.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

 


